
As another week 

draws to a close we 

turn our attention to 

the final half term of 

the academic year . 

We close next Friday, 

24th, for the two week 

Spring Bank Break. 

This means that there 

will be a lot of          

organisational changes 

coming up. 

Next half term we 

start to assign teachers 

to their September 

year groups. We will 

then look at collating 

class lists and          

considering where 

your child will be 

placed.  

School will have 2 

weeks of transition to 

new classes at the end 

of next half term, and 

Year 6 will spend some 

time at new secondary 

schools.  

Children will be        

expected to complete  
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SATs 

Well done to our Y6 

children on       

completing their 

SATs tests this 

week—you were all 

superstars. We will 

shortly be starting 

our testing with our 

Year 2 children, 

where they will 

showcase some of 

the work they have 

done throughout 

their time in KS1. 

Good luck. 

Headlice 

There have been a 

number of cases 

reported and we 

need you all to 

check your children 

this weekend. 
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Next week’s Lunches 

Daily choices                 

Jacket Potatoes, Paninis, 

Sandwiches & Fruit. 

No Sandwiches        

Thursday 

Hot Options include 

Monday 

Mac & Cheese/
Vegetarian Chilli &     

Nachos 

Tuesday  

Meat Lasagne/Halal BBQ 

Chicken Pasta Bake/

Soya Mince Cottage Pie 

Wednesday  

Roast of the Day/Halal 

Roast Chicken Breast/

Braised Quorn Sausage 

Thursday 

 Cheese & Tomato Pizza/

Assorted Jacket Potatoes 

Friday  

   Fish Fingers/Salmon 

Fishcakes/Veg Dippers 

Have an 

amazing    

weekend 

N M Cooper 

Nigel M. 

Cooper 

Headteacher  -

Team Wibsey 

 

the Wibsey Half 

Marathon by the 

end of the half 

term to be eligible 

for the inflatables 

fun day, and we 

will of course be 

organising our    

annual Sports day, 

the Year 5 Band        

performance and 

the Year 6 end of 

term production, to 

name but a few 

things. A busy half 

term where every 

day will count. 


